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Nancy Koon (adpce.ad)

From: Bryan Leamons (adpce.ad)
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 3:13 PM
To: Carrie McWilliams (adpce.ad); Loretta Carstens (adpce.ad)
Cc: Nancy Koon (adpce.ad)
Subject: FW: ADH Re-Approval Letter
Attachments: APPROVAL LETTER 11-17-2022.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 

From: Basil Hicks (adpce.ad)  
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2022 1:47 PM 
To: Bryan Leamons (adpce.ad); Alan York (adpce.ad) 
Cc: Stacie Wassell (adpce.ad) 
Subject: FW: ADH Re-Approval Letter 
 
FYI 
 
Basil V. Hicks III |  Attorney Supervisor 
Energy and Environment | Office of Chief Counsel 
5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118 
t: 501.682.0884 | e: hicks@adeq.state.ar.us 

 
 

From: Doug Ford [mailto:DFord@pmico.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2022 1:05 PM 
To: Basil Hicks (adpce.ad) 
Cc: Antwan Phillips; Mark Allison; Rick Ferguson 
Subject: ADH Re-Approval Letter 
 
Basil: 
 
Attached is the letter we received yesterday from ADH re-approving the subdivision and WWTP. Let me know if you 
have any questions. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
William Doug Ford, P.E. 
Principal 
Pollution Management, Inc. 
3512 South Shackleford 
Little Rock, AR  72205 
Office:  501-221-7122 
Fax:     501-221-7775 
Cell:     501-837-5610 
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 Email: dford@pmico.com 
  
  
  
This message is intended for use by the person to whom it is expressly addressed and may  contain information 
that is confidential and legally privileged.  If you are the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, 
reliance on, reference to, review, disclosure or copying of this message and the information it contains for any 
purpose is prohibited.  Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message that do not relate to the 
official business of Pollution Management, Inc. shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by PMI. 
 






